
 

 

 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
To: Members of the San Diego Community 
 
From: Financial Services Department and Compliance & Equity Assurance Division, San Diego 
Housing Commission 
 
Date: January 30, 2023 
 
Subject: Affordable Housing Fund Fiscal Year 2024 Annual Plan 
 
 
 
The San Diego Housing Commission is soliciting written public comment regarding the 
programs to be funded by the Affordable Housing Fund (AHF) in fiscal year 2024 (July 1, 2023– 
June 30, 2024). All submitted public comments will be included in the Housing Commission and 
City Council Board Reports. The AHF is composed primarily of Inclusionary Housing Fees and 
Housing Impact Fees, also known as linkage fees. Attached for your review and comment are the 
currently approved model programs list (from Fiscal Year 2023) and community planning group 
presentation materials with revenue projections for Fiscal Year 2024.  
 
Please submit any written comment no later than Wednesday, March 29, 2023. Comments 
should be submitted SDHC's online feedback collection tool or US mail to: 
 

https://publicinput.com/ahfap    
 

or 
 

San Diego Housing Commission 
Attn: Compliance & Equity Assurance 

1122 Broadway, Suite 300 
San Diego, CA 9210 


